
 
 

  

Moreno Valley Police Department 
Community Services Unit 

22850 Calle San Juan De Los Lagos 
Moreno Valley CA 92553 

Telephone:  951.486.6700 
FAX:  951.486.6701 

                     TAX ID# 33-0326090 
  

 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The Moreno Valley Police Department - Community Services Unit participates in a yearly 
fundraiser event known as Operation SafeHouse “Stuff the Bus”.   
 
Operation SafeHouse is a private, non-profit organization which operates through community 
support.  It provides emergency shelter, intervention and outreach services to runaway, homeless 
and other youth in crisis between the ages of 12 and 18.  SafeHouse also offers troubled youth 
positive alternatives to becoming victims of the streets, with shelters in Riverside and Thousand 
Palms.   
 
The Moreno Valley Police Department – Community Services Unit is now accepting donations 
from businesses and residents within the City of Moreno Valley.  Businesses and residents are 
encouraged to bring their donations to the Moreno Valley Police Department.  Donations will be 
accepted Monday – Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., through November 5, 2014.  The 
Community Services Unit is seeking monetary or material donations such as; household 
cleaners, personal hygiene articles, school supplies, non-perishable foods, pillows and blankets.   
 
This outreach program is intended to brighten the lives of children in our community.  This 
program has met with great success over the years due to the continuous support of businesses 
and citizens within our community.  Operation Safehouse, a private, non-profit organization is 
grateful for your contribution.  Your donation may be tax deductible.  Please check with your tax 
advisor if you have any questions.     
 
With your partnership, this program will continue to be a great success.  Please contact the 
Moreno Valley Police Department’s Community Services Unit at 951-486-6700 to make a 
donation or you can send it to the above listed address. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and generosity in supporting the Moreno Valley Police 
Department with the 2014 Operation SafeHouse “Stuff the Bus” event.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chief Joel Ontiveros 
Moreno Valley Police Department  
 


